
From: Darla Newman [mailto:dpnewman@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 9:14 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Rules re: Swine CAFO's in Buffalo River Watershed 

 

  Please register my support for the changes to Reg 5 and Reg 6 as written. 
 

Thank you. 
Darla Newman 
1049 S Washington Ave 
Fayetteville, AR 72701 
 


